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Annual Review of President Savoie - Response Requested by Mon., June 13 

From : Jeannine Kahn <Jeannine.Kahn@la.gov> 

Subject: Annual Review of President Savoie - Response Requested by Mon., June 13 

To : Jeannine Kahn <Jeannine.Kahn@la.gov> 

Dear U LL Employee: 

c00001049@louisiana.edu 

Mon, Jun 06, 2016 01:11 PM 

@2 attachments 

The Board of Supervisors for the University of Louisiana System, which supports nine public universities 
including U LL, is conducting its annual review of all campus presidents. In order to assess the performance 
of President Savoie from an institutional perspective you are asked to complete the attached survey and 
return to me at your earliest opportunity; the introductory statement of the survey provides directions for 
submission. Please make note that we will compile all responses received by Monday, June 13 so a prompt 
response is necessary and most appreciated. 

Your input is invaluable to the performance review process. Please know that specific responses will be kept 
confidential. 

Regards, 
Jeannine Kahn 
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Jeannine 0 . Ka hn, Ph.D. 
Vice Pre.sident fo r Academic Affairs 
UNIVERSITY OF LOUISIANA SYSTEM 
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